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Rock Your Socks! 

What a great week it has been, kick started by 

celebrating World Down Syndrome Day on 

Monday. Children and staff certainly ‘Rocked 

their Socks’ and school was witness to a variety 

of socks on display throughout the day.  

 

Attendance Winners! 

1st Place Y3S 

2nd Place Y1P 

3rd Place Y6B 

 

After School Club 

We still have placed available for 

our After School Club. If you 

require any further information, 

or to book a place, please contact 

Mrs Green at the school office. 

 

Consultation Evenings 

Via Teachers2Parents, our booking system is set for making appointments on the 

4th and 6th April. You will receive a text and email allowing you to book a time. If 

you do not receive either, please contact the school office. As mentioned last 

week the plan is for the meetings to take place face-to-face, but in the event that 

we need to revert to phone conversations, the time you book will still stand, and 

this will be when to expect a phone call. We will keep you posted. 

 Red Nose Day 

Many thanks for your kind 

donations. As a school we raised 

£270.65! 

 

Mother’s Day 

It was lovely to see so many of our Reception 

parents and carers attend our Mother’s Day 

activity sessions today and yesterday (and 

seeing you all get stuck in with the glue and 

glitter!). Thanks to everyone involved for 

planning and making the sessions a great 

success!  

 

Community Nursery Nurse Drop-in 

Our Community Nursery Nurse will be holding a drop-in session for parents of 
nursery children who are not yet toilet trained. She can provide practical advice 
and support to help you and your child gain independence in using the toilet. If 
you have any other worries or concerns she can also provide support for parents 
of nursery age children for a range of issues including: 

• Toilet training  
• Sleep  
• Behaviour 
• Eating/diet 
The Nursery Nurse will be holding a drop-in session on Thursday 31st March 8:45 
and 12:15. This is an ideal opportunity to have an informal chat about your child. 
No appointment is needed. 

Basketball 

Well done to our basketball 

team, who took part in the town 

final held at the sixth form 

college. Not only did they play 

well, but they displayed and 

exemplary attitude through the 

competition! Well done! 

 Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. They have all had a superb week 

and have demonstrated a fantastic attitude and positive outlook. Examples 

include: Reading Leadership, having a positive attitude and always having a smile 

on their face, fantastic reasoning in Maths in our 3-D shape topic, excellent 

listening and knowledge in Geography, improved reading comprehension skills, 

great results-particularly spellings- in our recent tests, a huge improvement in 

your Maths work, 100% effort everyday throughout Year 3, an excellent attitude 

to learning all week, amazing number work, brilliant accuracy when using the 

long method for division, being kind to others and helping people, showing an 

excellent understanding during our work on fractions, always having a fantastic 

attitude towards learning and using amazing adjectives when describing fruit. 


